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Dear Year 11 students, 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our 6th Form Open Evening on Thursday 10th 
October between 6pm and 8pm. There will be a talk in the Performance Hall on student life in our 
6th form and information on selecting options choices. There is also an opportunity to visit 
department areas to gain more information on potential subject pathways post 16. There will be 
two identical talks at 6 and 7pm. Please make a booking using the link here or by scanning the QR 
code below- https://www.trybooking.com/uk/DYBX 

 
We believe that every student matters and, to this end, we gear what we do to meeting the needs 
of every individual. We are able to offer a wide range of courses, small class sizes, individual 
mentoring, leadership opportunities and private study support. We also encourage students to 
broaden their experiences, to involve themselves in the school or external community via their 
enrichment option and to enjoy learning in its broadest context. Students have access to a 
supervised 6th Form Study Centre to support their transition into independent learners. 
 
Our 6th Form aims to provide a structured and supportive environment where students flourish and 
develop the skills needed to go on to be successful in their chosen careers, training and/or Higher 
Education. We place great emphasis on academic achievement. We offer a full range of 
qualifications including A-levels as well as vocational BTEC courses. A full list of courses will be 
available in our options prospectus, which will be distributed on the evening.  
 
Please contact us should your require any further information in relation to the evening, application 
process or any other 6th Form related enquiries. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on the evening, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Bernard     Mr A Winfield 
Director of 6th Form    Assistant Head of 6th Form 
kbernard@stm.beds.olicatschools.org awinfield@stm.beds.olicatschools.org 
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